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Ms. Jane Pyle
Chatham County Historical Association, Inc.
Post Office Box 93
Pittsboro, NC 27312
Dear Ms. Pyle:

Our clients, The Parks at Meadowview, LLC, Chatham Partners LLC and Polk Sullivan
LLC, are planning to add a 155 acre parcel (Harris Tract, Chatham County parcel number 5985) to
the previously approved subdivision known as The Parks at Meadowview. The subdivision adjoins
the Chapel Ridge subdivision to the south off Old Graham Road. We are not aware of any structures
of greater than 50 years of age or having historical significance on the property or within 100 feet of
the property but, we nevertheless, wanted to notify the Chatham County Historical Association of
our plans. We also would like to invite yon, should you feel it necessary, to canvas the property to
determine if you believe there are any such structures of historical significance on the property.

I have enclosed a boundary survey of the property referred to. Please let us know if we can
assist in any way. Thank you very much for all you do for the County.

Very truly yours,

Nicolas P. Robinson
NPR:jbs
Enclosure

c: Ms. Kathy Smith
Mz, Allen S. Harrington



